TOM PURSGLOVE MP

CORBY & EAST NORTHAMPTONSHIRE



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

1st July 2023

Dear Contribuent,

RE: KIDNEY DISEASE

Thank you for your recent correspondence in respect of support for people with kidney disease. I have read your comments with interest.

I recognise that more needs to be done to tackle a condition that is projected to become the fifth leading cause of premature death by 2040. Earlier diagnosis of kidney disease is crucial to ensuring that those affected have more treatment options.

Kidney Research UK has conducted some valuable research to identify new ways of diagnosing kidney disease early, so that people can receive the treatment they need to have a better quality of life. I am aware that the Government is working with NHS England and patient groups to implement the Renal Services Transformation Programme, so that there is less variation in the treatment and care that patients with chronic kidney disease (CKD) receive across England.

Finally, thank you for inviting me to Kidney Research UK's reception on Monday 11th September 2023, which will be highlighting the economic impact of living with the condition. I will endeavour to stop by, although please rest assured that I will continue to follow the issues raised closely in any event.

Once again, thank you for having taken the time to contact me and if I can ever be of any further assistance to you then please do not hesitate to contact me again.

pa '

lish best visles.

TOM PURSGLOVE MP MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT CORBY & EAST NORTHAMPTONSHIRE